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NEWSLETTER 21 – 7th March 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
 
Another small and mighty week at Warbstow!  We all enjoyed celebrating World Book Day yesterday.  
We had some super costumes, and the children really enjoyed their character battles!  We have been 
talking to the children over recent months about how we articulate our thoughts – using full sentences, 
explaining conjunctions and general exciting detail.  It was great to see this coming through in the battle 
conversations. 
 
The fun did not stop there… 
 

   
 
Wishing you a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 
 
 

Road closure in Warbstow for our 
pancake races… 
Great fun was had by all as we raced 
for our house teams with our 
pancakes, extra points given for flips 
and elaborate tosses! 
Well done to Poldark who 
triumphed overall.  Everybody 
enjoyed themselves and channeled 
their inner resilience as the 
pancakes got flipped out of the pan 
and onto the road! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

This half term’s value – RESILIENCE 
Scott Mills recently took over the BBC Radio 2 Breakfast Show (I am not promoting them!) and 
introduced ‘The Easiest Quiz on the Radio’ – some of you may listen each morning and hear it!  We 
talked about how fun it is but the pressure of being on the radio can make it more challenging.  This led 
to us talking about how sometimes life can feel a little pressured and this is where our resilience is 
needed.  And so we put that to the test… up stepped Shannon and Thomas as competitors for the 
Easiest Quiz on the Radio.  They were super stars, it went to a tie break with Shannon taking the 
(pretend) prize of the Radio 2 egg cup.  They showed us how to go for a goal, to keep going and not give 
up if something goes wrong.  Bravo you two! 

Parent Consultations 
Parent consultation evenings are being held on Monday 24th and Wednesday 26th March from 3:30-
6:30pm in the Community Hall. 
The booking portal via the Arbor App opens today, Friday 7th March at 6pm. Unless your children have 
the same teacher please can we politely ask that you do not book back to back appointment times.  

Dates 
17th Mar – PTA Bingo at The Wilsey Down 
21st Mar – Comic Relief day 
24th Mar – Parent Consultations 
25th Mar – Reception Vision Screening 
26th Mar – Parent Consultations  
7th – 21st April – Easter Holidays 
22nd April – Inset 
20th – 23rd May – Y5/6 London Residential 
26th – 30th May – Half Term 
23rd July – Last day of term 
 
  
 
             

Comic Relief 2025 – Friday 21st March 
 
 
 

A plea… 
We are receiving emails from the Parish Council about the parking concerns on the corner of 
Knapmedown.  Please can you park at the Community Hall and walk down to school.  We share their 
concern that an accident may happen at any time. 
Also, when collecting the children please can we ask you to come right on to the playground and stand 
near your child’s dismissal point!  It will make things easier for staff as they are currently struggling to 
see parents!  Thank you 
 
 

Our school council have voted to mark Comic Relief 2025 and 
raise money for good causes across the UK and the wider 
world.  We are planning on doing something funny for money 
– plan TBC!  We will however be hosting a bake sale after 
school, donations kindly accepted on the day and as Comic 
Relief is 40 years old this year we are going to dress like its 
1985! 
 
We will share more plans next week. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  We are looking 
forward to a fun day in school! 

 



 
Warbstow PTA 
 

 
 
It is advisable to book a table with The Wilsey Down if you would like to attend.  


